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13 April 2005 
Miss Flora Tai 
Clerk to LegCo Panel on Education 
3/F Citibank Tower 
3 Garden Road 
Central 
Hong Kong 
 
 
Dear Miss Tai, 

Panel on Education 
Meeting on 6 April 2005 

 
  At the Panel meeting held on 6 April 2005, the Working Group on 
Review of Secondary School Places Allocation and Medium of Instruction for 
Secondary Schools has agreed to offer background briefings on this topic for 
interested Panel Members and other Legislative Councillors.  In this 
connection, I should be grateful if you would contact the Secretary of the 
Working Group, Ms Pecvin Yong, at 3540 7443 to make arrangement.  The 
Working Group would be happy to conduct the briefing for individual 
Legislative Councillors or in small group.  Thank you.  
 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 (Miss Patricia Woo) 
 for Secretary for Education and Manpower 


